
        President’s Message:                           eNewsletter: January 2019. 

 
If you are unable to attend the dinner meeting  

during January and February, please advise  

Valda Fitzgerald (premco@bigpond.net.au  or 0408 166 926) 

by 9am on the Monday before the meeting. 

 
Failure to apologize on time will incur  payment of $27.50. 

Meetings: 

Club Meeting: 

6.30 pm: 3rd Wednesday of the month 

Venue: The Stirling—Albert Street 

Rockhampton. 

 

Board Meeting: 

5.30 pm: 3rd Wednesday of the month 

Venue: The Stirling—Albert Street 

Rockhampton. 

 

All Standing Committee Meetings: 

To be held face-to-face or electronically 

at date and time to suit Chair and mem-

bers of the committee. 

19th January 2019 Breast Cushion Working Bee: 

iSew—Berserker Street. 

7th March 2019: IWD Breakfast: 

Frenchville Sports Club—Clifton Street. 

15th February: YWPA Award Applications due date. 

27th—28th April 2019: Area 2 Meeting:  

Zonta Club of Hervey Bay Inc—Host. 

2nd June 2019: High Tea—Nth R’ton High School 

Celebration of Zonta 100 yrs. 

6th—8th September 2019: District Conference: 

D16, D22, D23 and D24 

For your Diary: 

Click on the images above for  updated  

information about Service and Advocacy 
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Welcome to Zonta 2019 
 

Our goal …to have well attended, productive meetings. 
 

I hope you’ve all had a happy Christmas break. Our travellers, Elizabeth, Jan and Trish 

are no doubt enjoying exciting overseas experiences. 
 

For the rest of us, we are organising our IWD Breakfast on the 7th March. 

I am sure this year as always,  our breakfast will start our year on a positive note. 
 

We are looking for entrants for the YWPA Award – Students return to school very soon, so 

we will be approaching the secondary schools in our district for entrants. 
 

If you have new workmates, please encourage them to consider joining Zonta. It’s a great 

networking group locally, state-wide and internationally. 
 

Our Area meeting will be at Hervey Bay, which will be a very pleasant weekend of meeting 

old and new friends in Zonta. 
 

I look forward to seeing you at our January meeting next week. 
 

Best wishes, 

Meredith 

As a Zontian, you are an advocate for women and girls. 

As a Zontian, you are serving your community. 

As a Zontian, you are achieving global impact through local action. 

As a Zontian, you are expanding your knowledge 

of gender equality issues. 

As a Zontian, you are one of 29,000 Zontians making a difference. 

As a Zontian, you are empowering women  

through service and advocacy, locally and globally. 

Contacts: 

 

Zonta Club of Rockhampton Inc. 

P O Box 323 

Rockhampton 4700 
 

President: Meredith Sutherland  

glendon@tpgi.com.au  
 

Vice President: Catherine Dunbar 

catherined@stursulas.qld.edu.au  
 

Newsletter Editor: Berenice Payne 

berenice.a.payne@bigpond.com 
 

Email: rockhampton@zontadistrict22.org 

Rockhampton Webpage:  www.rockhampton.zontadistrict22.org 
 

District 22 Website: www.zontadistrict22.org 

Zonta International Website: www.zonta.org 
 

Contributions to this Newsletter are welcome. 

Please email articles/photos to Editor— Berenice Payne. 
 

A PDF version of this eNewsletter is available here. 

Twitter Facebook Instagram 

Zonta clubs around the world. 

(Click here to find Zonta Clubs around the world). 

Zonta District 22 
 

Queensland and  
Zonta Club of Northern Rivers Inc. NSW 

‘empowering women worldwide through service and advocacy’ 

Breast Care Cushion Working Bee: 

 

A Breast Care Cushion working bee will be 

held at iSew on Saturday 19th January, com-

mencing at 9.30am. Please bring scissors.  

 

Service Chair Jenny would like to hear from 

those who plan to attend. 

Professor Kerry Reid-Searl has been involved 

in the CQUniversity undergraduate nursing pro-

gram for the past 27 years.  

 

She is currently the Director of Simulation and 

relieving Dean in the School of Nursing, Midwife-

ry and Social Sciences. Kerry is an Adjunct Pro-

fessor at Monash University. 

  

Her current simulation work is focused on patient 

safety and strategies for 'the teacher in role'. In 

particular, she works with silicone humanistic 

props and has designed a unique modality in 

simulation called Mask-Ed (KRS Simulation). 

 

For more information click on the link below. 
https://spectre.cqu.edu.au/profiles/view/925  

International Women’s Day 2019: 

The annual Zonta International Women’s Day Breakfast will be held at The Frenchville 

Sports Club in Clifton Street  on Thursday 7th March. Professor Kerry Reid-Searl from 

CQUniversity will be our guest speaker.  See her outstanding profile on the University site 

at the link below. 

Due Date for applications: 15th February 2019. 

Email: rockhampton@zontadistrict22.org 

Message from Area 2 Director Sandy Peters: 

Area 2 Workshop 27th and 28th April 2019. 

 

“You will note the name change from “meetings” to “workshop”. The theme of the 2019 

D22 Area Workshops will be “Embracing the Next Century”.       

        

 The district has decided parts of the program already and it will be finalised in January eg. 

a Cyber Café to learn, ask questions, to explore (members will be encouraged to bring 

their laptops or tablets) and learn Zonta websites and Facebook pages. 

 

Attendance gives an opportunity for our Area 2 members to experience, network, learn, to 

share and to meet the D22 Board, some committee chairs, other Area 2 club members.     

A Flyer will be out shortly to allow your attendance planning”.  

 

The Workshop will be held at Hervey Bay, a coastal city in southern Queensland, widely 

known as a site for observing humpback whales. Whale-watching boats operate during the 

July to November migration season. It's also a hub for tours to nearby Fraser Island, which 

has beaches and features a rainforest habitat for dingoes and other wildlife. A waterfront 

esplanade links the city's marina with beaches offering calm waters for swimming. 

Although our travellers didn’t get the White Christmas they wished for,  

at last they have the snow and plenty of it by the photos. 

We wish them more happy days on their holiday. 

Zontians advocate for sustainable change. 

https://www.facebook.com/ZontaClubOfRockhamptonInc
http://zontadistrict22.org/district-22-clubs/zonta-club-of-rockhampton-inc/
https://www.zonta.org/Global-Impact/Service
https://www.zonta.org/Global-Impact/Advocacy
https://www.zonta.org/About-Us/Centennial-Anniversary
http://zontadistrict22.org/district-22-clubs/zonta-club-of-rockhampton-inc/
http://zontadistrict22.org/
https://www.zonta.org/
http://zontadistrict22.org/district-22-clubs/zonta-club-of-rockhampton-inc/
https://twitter.com/ZontaIntl
https://www.facebook.com/ZontaInternational
https://www.instagram.com/zontaintl/
http://www.zonta.org/Local-Action/Locate-a-Club
https://spectre.cqu.edu.au/profiles/view/925

